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BUDGET WORKSHOP 
October 16, 2024 

 
The Providence Township Board of Supervisors held a budget workshop in the township 
municipal office on Wednesday, October 16, 2024, at 7:00 p.m.  Present were Chairman Lori 
Crossen, Vice Chairman John Schroeder, Member J. Pepper Goslin, Township Manager Vicki 
Eldridge and one (1) observer. 
 
The meeting was called to order by Chairman Crossen at 7:00 P.M followed by the Pledge of 
Allegiance.  
 
PRESENTATION: 
• Victor Ressler, President of the Rawlinsville Fire Company was in attendance to present the 

fire company budget and ask the township for a pledge toward future equipment purchases. 
 

NEW BUSINESS: 
• The review of the remaining 2025 budget was completed. 
 
 ADJOURNMENT 
• With no further business, Mrs. Crossen made a motion, seconded by Mr. Goslin, to adjourn 

the meeting at 8:42 p.m.   The motion was carried unanimously. 
 

       PROVIDENCE TOWNSHIP 
       BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
 
ATTEST:  __________________________           ____________________________________ 
  Vicki L. Eldridge, Secretary                Lori L. Crossen, Chairman  

   
      ____________________________________ 

       John E. Schroeder, Vice Chairman 
 

____________________________________ 
  J. Pepper Goslin, Member 

     
 
 
 


